
It’s been another super week and we’ve seen some 
great learning achievements across the school. On 
Tuesday, we invited Amy Sweet from the Kernow 
English Hub into school to review our phonics 
teaching. She was really pleased with the progress 
our readers are making so thank you for all of 
your support with this. We also received and en-
joyed this delicious cake from our colleagues at 
Rainbow Trust to congratulate the school commu-
nity on the positive SIAMS inspection outcome. 
 
Year 2 and Year 6 parents 
Many thanks to the parents and carers who attended the Year 2 and Year 6 SATS 
meetings this week led by Mrs Martin and Mr Nicholas. If you were not able to 
make this, please don’t worry. The resources you will find really helpful in      
supporting your child’s learning at home have been uploaded underneath the 
parents tab of our website. 
 
Parents Evening Appointments  
Please click this booking form link to book your parents evening https://
forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=GeFeFrCCsUeJSocobRS6i3szL4LIslpMoY_aqR4jWIhUMU1DVFUySERDTUk3UUE
zMzVLM0VCUUE4Ni4u These will be on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th 
March from 3pm-6pm.  
 
World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March 
On Thursday 2nd March, we will be celebrating World Book day this year. We 
will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March 2023. The theme for 
this year is 'You are a reader'. We are planning a lovely day with lots of different 
activities for the children to get involved with that are linked to   reading. Chil-
dren can come wearing pyjamas on this day! 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Miss Jane  
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This week’s  

    Attendance  



Awards 

You’ve been noticed! 
A special mention to the following children who’ve been noticed for      

following our school rules this week. 

Charlotte 

Charlie B 

Victoria 

 



You’ve been noticed! 
A special mention to the following children who’ve been noticed for      

following our school rules this week. 

Kaydee 

Seren 

Isabel 

Harrison 

Charlie 

Jacob 

Kayden 



Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 

office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 

should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 

checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 

via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 

contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 

who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  

infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

School  
Dinners 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 

contact the school office 

Wraparound 
Care 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 

gwc-secretary@rainbowacademy.org.uk 

 

School  

Uniform 

Contact  

Extra Bank Holiday 8th 

May 2023 

24th & 25th July 2023 

Inset Days  

Sickness and Absences 

Important Notice 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 

of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   

contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

School  
Uniform 

 

 

School     
Collection 

Please ensure that the school is informed before 

2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 

contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

Spring Term After School Clubs  
Monday - Reading Club with Mrs Martin 

Tuesday - Maths Club with Mr Keyes (Year 5/6 only) 

Tuesday - Wild Tribe with Mrs Hayes 

Thursday - Sports Club with Mr Nicholas 

 

 

 

A huge well done to Sebastian from Lostledan who has 

decided to give up his free time to make bookmarks to sell 

in school this week. Sebastian is eager to raise money for 

Truro Food Bank which is a great example of shining his 

light as a courageous advocate outside of school to help 

others. 



At Grampound with Creed, reading is a priority. 

We are dedicated to helping children to love 

reading, both in their early years of reading, but 

also for the rest of their lives. Our staff         

recognise that ‘Reading for pleasure is the     

single most important indicator of a child’s 

future success’ (Organisation for Economic    

Co-operation and Development, 2002) and 

that reading encourages imagination, empathy 

and mindfulness of others.   

 

 

Each week, we’ll be celebrating the children 

who’ve been noticed for a special achievement in 

reading. 

This week’s reading awards go to... 

Katie 

Xavier 

 

Amelia 

Martin 



YOGA CLASSES 

If anyone is interested in a 

Yoga class for children 

please text Charly & 

Rosie’s mum on 

07873536695 to express 

an interest as this is 

something she is looking 

into running. 

Diary Dates  

February 




